Update from

Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee Diocesan Council of Catholic Women

Where to begin?



We were able to postpone our annual convention that was to be held March 20-21 to August 7-8. Like the other six diocesan councils, we have now surrendered to cancellation. We are blessed in the sense that a full refund is being honored by the hotel venue and that we were able to stop the press from printing our program book. So much planning and work had been done by our Convention Planning Team and the hosting deanery. I thank these gals for all their efforts. It is all so disappointing, but necessary. Chins up! We are now regrouping. Refunds will be processed and sent to all of our registrants. We met the goal of 100! Of these, 33 were registered as first timers!

We will be having a July board meeting (with masks, social distancing and BYOL-bring your own lunch) where our new diocesan officers will be installed. Updated copies of by-laws will be distributed. Our basket drawing will be held and five winners notified. Three new deanery presidents will be recognized. It will be a reunion of sorts after not being able to be out and about much!

Our Hugs checks were received and passed on for distribution to the four recipient organizations. Thank you Julie and Brenda!

It has been a pleasure serving as PTDCCW President these past two years. Doing so has afforded me the opportunity to: meet new sisters in Christ and our FCCW Spiritual Advisors, have a better understanding of the FCCW level of council and learn through the sharing of information. Soon the gavel will be turned over to Ms. Joan Walker who will carry on. Yay Joan!

God bless, take care and stay safe! Mary Sauvageau